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March 26, 2024 
 
Maryland – Francis Scott Key Bridge 

 
In response to the tragic collapse of the Francis Scott Key Bridge in Baltimore, effective March 26, 
2024, the following QBE affiliated insurers will grant reasonable payment accommodations to 
impacted policyholders through July 1, 2024.  
 
Impacted policyholders can contact us at 1-866-318-2016 to discuss options.  

 
General Casualty Company of Wisconsin 
North Pointe Insurance Company 
Praetorian Insurance Company 
QBE Insurance Corporation                                                              
QBE Specialty Insurance Company 
Regent Insurance Company 
Stonington Insurance Company 
 


